Honor Flight Fundraiser

The NR-W Teachers’ Association is pleased to
announce that the Honor Flight Spaghetti Dinner/
bake sale was very successful. A whopping
$2,140 was raised to donate to Honor Flight.

Honor Flight is dedicated to transporting as many
U.S. military veterans as possible to Washington,
D.C., at no cost to the veterans, to see the me-
morials of the respective war(s) they fought in.

A huge thank you to everyone who donated,
baked, served, set-up, cleaned up, planned,
sold tickets, and ate the delicious meal. At
the right, teacher Katie Yokopovich does
some of the hard work that results in the
feast above.




